
Heatherwood 
Middle School

Weekly Announcements 
May 21, 2025





Coding Club 
Cancelled

• Coding club is cancelled 
May 28.

• We will meet as 
scheduled on May 21.



SBA Testing

Tomorrow (5/22) is the last day of 8th Grade Science Testing. 
We will be on a revised schedule (2, 4, 6).

Please remember to be respectful of our testing students as you 
travel throughout the building. 

Great job Hawks – Thank You!!





Weekly Tardy 
Competition

The grade with the least amount of tardies for the week will get 
Chromebook privileges at lunch on Friday. 

Congratulations 6th graders for winning last week!

TARDIES



PET OF THE 
WEEK

Tahoma

Thank you to Ms. 

Matthews!



Lost & Found Please check the lost and found for your belongings. 
Items that are not claimed will be given to charity. 



Breakfast and Lunch 
Time  Reminder

Please take pride and 
pick up after yourself 
inside and outside.

 

Keep our Campus Clean!



Have a Great Day Hawks!
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